
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 

AUGUST 2023       

The only August Council meeting will be held 
on Tuesday August 22nd @ 7:00pm at the 

Municipal Office. The September regular 
Council meetings are scheduled for  

September 5th & 19th.  
 

All Council meetings are open to the public. 

Electronic Billing: 
If you wish to receive your tax bill and/or water 

and sewer bill electronically please send an 
email to mspurway@ontera.net and reference 

your 19 digit roll number. 

21st Sylvan Circle Tour 2023 

Saturday, September 16, 2023 

9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

This will be the 21st annual Sylvan Circle Artist & Artisan Tour. Travel the picturesque countryside between Echo 
Bay and Bruce Mines and meet over fifty of the area’s finest artists and artisans. At each location you’ll find 

unique, one of-a-kind creations, perfect for your home or for gift giving. Come, see, shop, discover! 

Look for the Sylvan Circle signs directing you along the tour. Enjoy the day! 

For more information contact info@sylvancircle.ca or visit sylvancircle.ca. 

SPORTSPLEX  
IMPROVEMENTS 

 

Our Sportsplex roof and insulation  
replacement project is on schedule to begin by the 
end of September. Mike Moore Construction Ltd. 
was the successful tenderer and has been awarded 

the contract. 
 

Although ice production will be delayed this year 
until this project is complete, these exciting      

improvements will offer better protection from the 
elements and will improve our energy efficiency.  

Echo Lake Road Slope Stabilization Project: 
 

The Echo Lake Road Slope Stabilization   
project is underway. We would like to remind 
all users of the road and waterway to reduce 
speed, pay attention to construction signage 

and be prepared for minor delays. 
Please reduce your speed in the 
construction area to help with 

dust control.  

 
Echo Bay United Church Echo Bay & 

Area Food Bank 
 

Our foodbank is currently accepting all      
donations, especially items for back to school 

lunches.  
Items Include: fruit snacks/cups, cookies, juice 
boxes, granola bars, applesauce, pudding etc.  

 
Donations can be dropped at the Municipal 

Office at 208 Church Street. 
 

Monetary donations can be made at the    
Municipal office and EMT’s can be sent to 

echobayfoodbank@gmail.com 

mailto:info@sylvancircle.ca

